
Public Notice
	 Low Income Iowans May Qualify 
For Telephone or Broadband Inter-
net Assistance from Communica-
tions 1 Network, Inc. in our ILEC 
communities of Kanwaha, Klemme 
and Corwith
	 Lifeline is the FCC’s program to 
help make communications ser-
vices more affordable for low-in-
come consumers. Lifeline provides 
subscribers a discount on monthly 
broadband or telephone service 
purchased from Communications 1 
Network, Inc.. The Lifeline discount 
may be used for voice or qualified 
broadband service, but not both. 
Consumers in Iowa can check their 
eligibility for Lifeline service directly 
by using the National Verifier con-
sumer portal available at Check-
Lifeline.org. The consumer portal is 
available in both English and Span-
ish language versions. Consumers 
will also be able to mail Lifeline 
program forms and documentation 
to USAC for manual review. Con-
sumers and service providers can 
obtain the Lifeline program appli-
cation form by going to CheckLife-
line.org and clicking on “use paper 
form.” Documentation of eligibility is 
required to enroll.
	 For more information you may 
contact Communications I Network, 
Inc. office at 105 South Main Street 
in Kanawha, Iowa. Phone 641-762-
3772 with any questions.
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